
"Let us return to promoting the good, 
for ourselves and for the whole human family,

and thus advance together towards 
an authentic and integral growth." 

- Pope Francis, Fratelli Tutti 113





Sisters Advocating Globally was launched in
2020 with support from the Global Solidarity
Fund, to amplify the voices of Sisters on the
international development stage.

Learn more about advocacy at UISG: follow
@sistersadvocate on Twitter and Instagram or
email advocacy.comms.coordinator@uisg.org.

"As Sisters, we want to see how we can
walk with people, be their companions,
help them to raise up their voices, and raise
up our own voices on their behalf." - Sister
Patricia Murray, UISG Executive Secretary 





